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April 29, 2012

Dear Friends:

On behalf of the State of New Jersey, I am pleased to offer greetings and warm wishes to
everyone gathered for the Hellenic Dancers of New Jersey’s 40™ anniversary celebration.

Since 1972, the Hellenic Dancers of New Jersey have maintained their cultural traditions
through traditional music, dress and folk dance. The Hellenic-American community represents
part of our State’s ethnically diverse population and it is important to recognize the valuable
contributions that they make to the cultural vitality of New Jersey. Today’s celebration serves as
an excellent opportunity to celebrate the Greek culture while honoring the important role that
Hellenic-Americans play in our communities.

Best wishes for an enjoyable event.

Sincerely,

Chris Christie
Governor



